
 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, California 94102 
 
Attention:  CPUC Public Advisor public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov 
Attention:  Commissioner Michael Peevey, President,  
Attention:  Ms. Dana Appling, Director 
        Division of Ratepayer Advocates  dsa@cpuc.ca.gov 
 
Edison International 
P.O. Box 976 
Rosemead, CA 91770 
 
Attention:  Mr. Alan J. Fohrer, Chairman and CEO   

      Southern California Edison Company 
Attention:  Mr. Jack Sahl, Director, Electromagnetic Field Advisor Jack.Sahl@SCE.com  
Attention:  Mr. Glenn Sias, Manager, EMF Issues Management Group, Glenn.Sias@SCE.com  

 
 
 
This letter is to inform you that I oppose the installation of a wireless SmartGrid meter at 
my home.  I do not want to be exposed to the wireless radiofrequency/microwave 
radiation from the meter, the security and hacking risks, the potential fire hazard from the 
meter, or the electromagnetic interference with electronics and medical devices - nor do I 
want any more cell antennas in my neighborhood. 
 
I will not opt-in to the Southern California Edison Company program by installing power 
transmitters inside my home on my home appliances, to report energy usage to SCE. 
 
The California Public Utilities Commission should require SCE to conduct additional 
economic studies that take into account various percentages of people who will NOT join 
this program.  SCE has stated that it’s current ‘base case’ requires compliance by the 
public in placing radiofrequency radiation transmitters inside their homes.  SCE say 
s the SmartGrid project will cost $1.6 billion dollars of ratepayer money (for 5 million 
new wireless meters).  This is a waste of ratepayer money if people decline to participate  
due to health and safety or trespass reasons. 
 
Very sincerely, 
 
 
 
–––––––––––––––––––––––––––––– 
Name 
______________________________ 
City or County of California 
 




